
  

DATE OF MEETING:   June 23, 2020  

  

TITLE:  Award of Contract for New and Replacement Window Glass Based on Responses to 

Request for Bid (RFB) 06-03-2020   

 

BACKGROUND:  
Request for Bid 06-03-2020 was e-mailed to 10 vendors and published on the District’s website.  Two vendors 

submitted responsive bids.  AAG, LLC had the lowest pricing (see attached tabulation). 

    

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to AAG, LLC based on 

their submitted bid for RFB 06-03-2020.  This contract will be for fiscal year 2020/2021 with four one-year renewal 

options.  

 

 

  

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY: 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                                   Date:  June 17, 2020 
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        Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 
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